
Memorandum  

To: Mayor and Town Council  

From: Lisa Snyder 

Date: 2/10/2023 

Re: Old Business:  Board openings 

The Planning Board has an opening and an opening for an alternate.  The Board of Adjustment has an opening for 
the board and an opening for an alternate, as well. 
 
The following Pineville residents have applied for the Planning Board and/or the BOA board openings: 
 
PLANNING BOARD AND/OR BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT: 
 
 
Dusty Gilvin   (applied for both of these boards) 
Michelle Shail (applied for both of these boards) 
Brandi Wyant  (applied for only the Planning Board) 
Monica White Eagle (applied for only the Planning Board) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Action Requested:  Appoint interested resident(s) to this board. 

 


